
Request for Reduced Power Notification 

 

 DTV America Corporation (“Licensee”) respectfully notifies the FCC of a Reduced 

Power Notification while it repairs this Low Power Television (“LPTV”) station.  The FCC has a 

history of granting such requests, particularly where, as here, the request is supported by good 

cause and granting it would further the public interest.  

 

Engineers have identified a defective filter which has resulted in the station running at 

reduced power. The Licensee has ordered a replacement filter and is working diligently to 

facilitate the repair as soon as the filter is received.  


